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Next hearing on rural and regional councils inquiry 

On Tuesday 12 September, the parliamentary inquiry into the sustainability and operational challenges of 

Victoria’s rural and regional councils will hold its next public hearing. 

The public hearing will be from 10:00 am to 3:30 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. 

The Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee will hear from a range of 

organisations operating in rural and regional areas, including the Peri Urban Group of Rural Councils, VicWater 

and the State Emergency Service. 

Further hearings will be held over coming months in regional Victoria. 

Tuesday’s hearing schedule and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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